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To the Bulkley Nechako Regional District
Board of Directors

I am a business owner and a resident of the Regional District. 1 whole-heartedly
support the rezoning application and the establishing of a crematorium in the area.
The location is ideal with easy access from the highway and not too far out of
town. This is a service, like any other, and should not be hidden away and hard to
find. The people requiring this service need things to be easier, not made more
difficult.

I have noticed the deliberate spread of incorrect information by one set

of neighbours and find their attempts to generate hysteria and bully others into
joining reprehensible.

The applicants have clearly demonstrated this will be a small operation with very
little impact to the area and I hope to see it enthusiastically met with approval.
Regards,

Shaele Hanson
7361 Cedar Road
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